

Cookridge Primary School

Tinshill Drive, Leeds, LS16 7DH
Headteacher, Mrs L Hunter
Tel. 0113 3862500 Email: info@cookridge.leeds.sch.uk
http://cookridgeprimaryschool.co.uk

Summer Fair Saturday 6th July 2019 12-2pm

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our fantastic Summer Fair is only 26 days away! As ever the success of the fair is down to the support of you, our amazing parents. Last year we raised a staggering £3,133! From last year's fundraising events the PTA were able to contribute £7,500 towards the purchase of a 17 seater mini bus.

This year we would like to start collecting donations a little bit earlier than normal and have designated weeks where you can donate.

Week beginning - Monday 10th June: Bottles, Jam Jars and Chocolate

- 'Bring a Bottle' bottles in all shapes and sizes for the bottle tombola alcoholic and non-alcoholic drinks, toiletries etc.
- 'Jam jars' fill them with sweets or 'goodies' for the jar stall.
- 'Chocolate' any chocolate items, bars, boxes, tubes.

Week beginning - Monday 17th June: Hampers and Gifts

- 'Hampers' All foods must be non-perishable such as pasta, rice, jars, meal kits etc. Reception – Any International food Key Stage 1 (Classes 1, 2 and 3) – Italian Lower Key Stage 2 (Classes 4, 5 and 6) – Chinese Upper Key Stage 2 (Classes 7, 8 and 9) – Indian
- 'Gifts' jewellery, gifts, toiletries.

Week beginning - Monday 24th June: Toys, Books and Entertainment

- 'Toys' are there items that your children are getting too old for? Toys, games, good quality clean soft toys and teddies.
- 'Entertainment & Books' books and CD's

Week beginning - Monday 1st July: Mop up week and Cake Day Friday 5th July

- 'Extra Playtime' as an extra incentive to bring in final items for the fair,
- 'Cake Day' cakes, buns and other home produce including any foods from around the world to help celebrate the diversity of the school.

Please donate what you can, all contributions are appreciated and together make a really big difference. Thank you for helping to make our Summer Fair a success.

Cookridge Primary PTA

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children, staff and visitors. In order to sustain high levels of safeguarding, visitors and volunteers are expected to share this commitment.





